Our Choir,although small,is dedicated to try to make our
Church services as beautiful as it can be. We would prefer to have more
choir members. As such,I invite all parishioners,young and old to join
us in the celebration of the Badarak.

Attend the practices. Join us during the services. Help us
make the Armenian church services the most beautiful of all christian
services.,

We are indeed fortunate to have three excellent Deacons
on our Altars: Vrej Yapoujian,Tom Dabaghian and Tom Garabedian. Der
Hayr is presently working with several young men and teaching them
the duties of Acolytes.,

I said our choir is small but dedicated. I thank each
and every choir member who have added their voices on many Sundays
throughout the year. However,special note is made of two people who
have contributed more than one hundred percent of their time and
talent.

Peter Kapusuzian - has led the choir many ways for many years.Vocally
as both soloist and choir director,his leadership and dedication is
inspirational.

Virginia Kalfaian - as organist has that special quality that gives
the choir confidence. She helps in many ways,but her serenity and
calm make us a better group.

I cannot close without thanking each of you for your
support. Throughout the year you have supported us in many ways:
Financially,morally and spiritually,and we thank you much for that.

Respectfully submitted

Charle, @atou

Charles Balian
Choir Chairman & Director



